
From: Mortensen, Annan <Annan.Mortensen@dhs.gov>
To: mikemccaskill@flhsmv.govmikemccaskill@flhsmv.gov
CC: Williams, DarrellDarrell.Williams1@dhs.gov

Date: 5/13/2010 3:08:11 PM
Subject: DHS Letter to Stakeholders

Attachments: 5 13 10- REAL ID Letter to Stakeholders.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,

Attached is a signed letter from Juliette Kayyem, Assistant Secretary in the Office of Intergovernmental Affairs 
updating you on DHS's position on improving the security of state-issued driver's licenses: preventing 
terrorism, reducing fraud, and improving the reliability and accuracy of personal identification documents. 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Annan Mortensen
Policy Analyst
Office of State-Issued ID Support
Office of Policy/Screening Coordination Office 
Department of Homeland Security
Email: annan.mortensen@hq.dhs.gov
Office: (202) 282-8566
Fax: (202) 447-3654
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